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June 30, 2010

Mr. Adam Smith,
Placement Officer

Indiana University,

Indiana
Dear Sir,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude through this letter for the erudite exposure of your own self to guide us for campus placement.  Undeniably, it is you and your guidance which helped us and should be recognized for our selection in KPMG, the big fours as a financial assistant. Sir, I would also like to bring it to your knowledge that I have always admired you, in my previous years of learning also you were same in helping us. You have been always very compassionate in solving our doubts. 

 Your faculty helped me in being more confident and made me fearless in public speaking, which has now become an added advantage in carrying our office seminars. It is purely you who made me settle comfortably today and I will remember your help forever sir.  Thank you very much sir, in anticipation of your same affection and guidance to us in future also.

Yours faithfully,

Joanna Sandrews
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